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Friday 13th October 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of a unit of work on Hinduism, Year 6 will be visiting Kenton Temple (Shree Kutch Satsang 
Swaminarayan Temple) on Wednesday 22nd November. The children will be out of school for the whole 
morning. We aim to return by 12:30pm where the children will have lunch as normal. 
 
We will leave at 10:00am and walk to Kenton Temple (approximately 20 minutes). As such, please 
consider the weather on that day and make sure that your child has a suitable coat and appropriate 
footwear. School uniform must be worn on the visit. Upon entry, the children will be asked to remove 
their shoes which will then be stored in a reserved holding area. Please ensure that the children are 
wearing socks so that they can wear these when looking around the temple.  
 
Please be aware that the children will not be taking part in any worship, but learning about: 
 

• Why the environment is important to Hindus 

• The history of the Mandir 

• The history of Hinduism 
 

The school considers this activity particularly important as it will enhance the learning that has been 
taking place in school. This will give the children first-hand experience of a place of worship which may 
be different to their own.  
 
We need a number of parent helpers to be part of this visit and would be grateful for any expressions of 
interest. Please indicate below if you can help and return the slip by Friday 10th November. Thank you 
in anticipation of your offer of help. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

J. Ball  
Mrs J Ball 
Year 6 Leader 
 

 
Year 6 temple visit on Wednesday 22nd November 2023  
 
 
Child’s Name        Class      
 
I give consent for my child to visit Kenton Temple. 
 
I can help walk to the temple and be part of this visit.  Yes   No 
 
Signed        Parent/Carers 

 

 


